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Kiaka Project Update 

West African Resources Limited (ASX: WAF) advises with deep sadness the fatality of a contractor at our Kiaka 
Gold Project in Burkina Faso on Sunday 28 January 2024.  

An employee of a contractor was fatally injured while working at Kiaka.  No other persons were injured in 
this accident. 

WAF and the Kiaka safety team are working with the relevant authorities and the contracting companies 
involved to investigate the accident. We are also offering support to the family.  Our thoughts and deepest 
sympathies are with the family and those close to our colleague during this difficult time. 

 

This announcement was authorised for release by Mr Richard Hyde, Executive Chairman and CEO.  
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